
 

All children in school have recently taken part in a 

badge design competition .  WOW is our year round 

walk to school challenge.  Those who walk, cycle, 

scoot or extend their travel to school by parking a 

little further away  at least once a week for a month 

earn a WOW badge, with a new one to collect each 

month. 

Out of all the designs 3 were chosen to be sent in as 

our school’s entries for the competition.  The winning 

design will be turned into more than 300,000 badges 

and will win up to £500 of school resources. 

 

Good luck to our entrants — we will 

let you know the results! 

 

Check our website latest news section and the 

school notice boards for  

details of upcoming events happening in and 

around school, family support and advice. 

 
 

 

A new Parent/School App. 

Details to follow!

Please do not park on the yellow zigzag lines or 

the single yellow line opposite the bend in 

the road outside school and remember that 

you must not stop on the yellow zigzag 

lines to drop your child off or pick them up. 

 

Please ensure that your 

child is supervised when 

crossing the road 

 



Please help out at Drop Off and Collection times.  Please remember: 

 1 adult per child to limit crowd size 

 Please maintain social distancing   .  

 Please wear a face covering   ……….. 

Current whole school attendance is 94.8%, which has improved since last month.  The class with the best 

attendance this year continues to be 2W with  96.5% - well done!   Congratulations also to the following 

classes who have all improved their attendance in the last 4 weeks: 4Y, 5S and 5P.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have started our Attendance League in school again, each week.  5R, 2L, 2W and 5P have all been at 

the top of the league, with one pupil in the class winning a box of chocolates to take home to share with 

their family and the class enjoying spending time with Daley Bear.  We have also re-introduced our £5 for 5 

award, randomly selecting a pupil’s name each week.  If they have been in school all 5 days they win the £5 

note, if not the money rolls over to the next week.   One pupil, in 6J, was lucky enough to win £15 in a    

double roll-over 

More information about attendance and punctuality can be found on the school’s website at: https://

merseyparkprimary.co.uk/key-information/attendance-punctuality/ 

Congratulations to our winners of the  raffle. Each winning an Asda Gift Voucher. 

       Miss Derbyshire 

 Miss Hoxby      

 Miss Bartley 
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